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March 16, 2015

Dear Parent/ Guardian,
On the dates listed below, 7th grade students will begin Smarter Balanced testing in mathematics and English Language Arts, as part of the Delaware System of Student Assessments (DeSSA). The Smarter Balanced Assessments will give students, parents and our school information on how students are progressing toward content standards. 

March 18 & 19: 
Math Performance Task

April 13, 14, 15: 
ELA Performance Task

April 23 & 24: 
Math Multiple Choice

May 11 & 12: 

ELA Multiple Choice

May 28 & 29: 

Social Studies DCAS
The assessments will be administered online and will include multiple choice questions and performance tasks that allow students to demonstrate research, writing and analytical skills. It is important that your child is in attendance on the dates mentioned above. They will be provided make-up days; however, it is best that the students take these tests with their teacher and class in the consecutive days scheduled. Please let us know in advance if you know your child will not be in school on those days so we can plan ahead to make adjustments to his/her scheduled testing date.

Unlike the previous testing system, students will not receive an immediate score upon test completion. Instead, scores will be provided later this summer. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Williams, Mrs. Allman or our Testing Coordinator, Mrs. Crooks if you have any questions related to the upcoming assessment. 

Sincerely,

Michael Williams
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